
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Clive De Silva 

President Nominee Statement 

The Pétanque England Board regrets to announce that Clive De Silva has indicated that for personal 
medical reasons he no longer wishes to stand for election as PE President and he is therefore 
withdrawing his candidature.  We extend our very best wishes to him for the future.   

Ken Buchan                                                                                                                                                                                          
PE Secretary 

14th September 2021 

 

 

 

 


